
 

 

26 November 2021 

Determination of Pilbara networks rate of return 

Final decision 

The ERA has today published its final decision for the determination of the Pilbara networks rate of 
return.  This final decision sets out the ERA’s approach under the Pilbara Network Access Code for 
determining the rate of return for the two Pilbara networks: Alinta Energy’s Port Hedland network 
and the Horizon Power coastal network. 

Background  

Under the Code, the ERA must undertake consultation to inform its determination, including the 
option of publishing an issues paper and seeking submissions. 

On 7 September 2021 the ERA published the issues paper on the Pilbara networks rate of return.  
The issues paper set out a preliminary approach to determining the rate of return and sought 
submissions on how the particular risks of the Pilbara networks may affect their rate of return.   

The ERA has considered submissions received as part of this final decision. 
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